
	
	
	
Throughout	the	year	we	provide	parent	workshops	touching	on	the	following	
issues:	
	
Managing	Anxiety	
	
Building	Emotional	Resilience	
	
Dealing	with	bereavement	
	
Autism	
	
	
We	try	to	provide	at	least	1	workshop	per	half	term	that	are	open	for	parents	
across	both	Schools	to	attend.	
	
All	dates	are	posted	onto	the	School	Calendar	once	they	have	been	confirmed.	


